
 

Imagine….Believe….Achieve 

  Meet the Teacher 

A little about me.  

My name is Mrs Hay and I have worked in Gartcosh Primary for 
almost 6 years.  I will be teaching in Primary 2 on a Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday. 

What is important to me outside of school? 

Outside of school I have two primary aged children to look after.  I 
enjoy taking them to football and spending time with them in the 
holidays. 

 

 

 
Our classroom is a welcoming and 
inviting environment, where we 
value kindness. In our class we 
have be studying friendships.  We 
know what qualities we should 
look for in a friend and how we can 
be a good friend to others. 
 
I encourage the children to have a 
growth mind-set. We always adopt 
a ‘have a go mindset’ in class and 
the children are encouraged to stay 
calm when trying new things. 

 
This year we will be reading a range of fiction and non-
fiction books in class. We will be completing lots of fun 
literacy activities based on our books alongside our phonics 
and common words programme.  
We will look at different areas of Numeracy this year 
including; addition, subtraction, number processes, time 
and measure. 
 
Our first IDL topic of the year is The Owl Who Was Afraid 
of the Dark. The children will use this as a core text for 
many wonderful tasks to encourage learning. 

How we work in class 

The children have settled quickly into their new routines.  
They come in, pick their lunch using our interactive 
smartboard and then completed their morning task.  This 
allows everyone to come in and get settled down for the 
learning ahead.   We have group and house points and 
children.   The children are encouraged and spoken to 
positively with regards to their work.  Everyone is entitled 
to Golden Time for 30 minutes every Friday. 

 

If you need to get in touch with me 

1. Call the school (01236 794892) 

2. Email: enquiries-at-gartcosh@northlan.org.uk 

 

 

A Glance around our classroom … 

 
Our class is a very bright and 
welcoming environment. We have a 
class library and a cosy corner to 
enjoy some time out with a book. 
Our walls are enriched with 
Literacy and Numeracy to 
encourage children to work 
independently.   


